Dear All Students of HDIPLIS I

The Sri Lanka Library Association (SLLA) has made all arrangements to conduct the HDIPLIS I examination on 6th, 7th, and 13th February 2021 on distance mode. This applies to students of HDIPLIS I face to face as well as distance students in Colombo, Kandy, Galle, Badulla, Batticaloa  and. Jaffna centers. 

Write the following details below the line on a paper with your own handwriting and WhatsApp to Your SLLA group on or before 18th January 2021
Also, please note that a revision seminar will be held on 30th January 2021 using Zoom facility.
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Your Name: 
NIC No: 
Your Centre: 
Signature: 
